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July 25, 2020
Dan Logsdon, Director

National Center for Interstate Compacts

Council of State Governments

1776 Avenue of the States

Lexington, KY 40511

Dear Mr. Logsdon,

On behalf of the Ohio Speech-Language and Hearing Association (OSLHA), we are writing to express our support of the Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology Interstate Compact (ASLP-IC).

OSLHA is a state association that represents 1176 speech-language pathologists and audiologists throughout the state of Ohio and in a great variety of work settings.  We also work very closely with all the Ohio speech and hearing university programs and their students.
Interstate occupational licensure compacts are essential to reduce practice barriers for professionals, both military and civilian, and to aid in the provision of high-quality care for patients, clients, students, and consumers. Additionally, those individuals who are underserved or geographically isolated can benefit greatly by the interstate compact by having equal access to expertise and competent professionals when barriers are eliminated. The benefits of increasing critical access to care and improving consumer protection across compact state lines are the cornerstones of the ASLP-IC and can definitely make a positive impact for all.

OSLHA is proud to support this project on behalf of our members. We appreciate your leadership and look forward to working with you to provide whatever may be needed for implementation.

Sincerely,

Carol Hofbauer, MS, CCC

OSLHA President, 2020-2021

Christine Worthington, M.A. CCC-SLP

OSLHA Telehealth Practice Rep, 2019-2021
OSLHA: Empowering Speech-Language Pathologists, Audiologists and Speech-Language and Hearing scientists 
to unlock communication for individuals with communication disorders

